
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=69071 

CRP signup deadline approaching 
(KLZA)-- Agricultural producers and private landowners interested in
the Conservation Reserve Program (CRP) 2020 general signup must make an
offer of acres or schedule an appointment to do so with their local U.S.
Department of Agriculture (USDA) service center by Friday, February 28.

The general signup – which opened in December – is available to producers and
private landowners who are either offering for the first time or re-offering acres
for another 10- to 15-year term in the 35-year-old USDA Farm Service Agency
(FSA) conservation program.

Call your FSA county office to make an appointment to sign up for the
Conservation Reserve Program. As long as you have an appointment scheduled,
your CRP offer will be able to compete in this general signup, even if the
appointment is in the first week of March. This is the first opportunity for general
sign up since 2016.

CRP currently has about 22 million acres enrolled, but the 2018 Farm Bill raises
the cap to 27 million acres in fiscal year 2023. The cap for fiscal year 2020 is 24.5
million acres.

Producers and landowners interested in the general signup must contact their
FSA county office by Friday, February 28, to schedule an appointment. 
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